Portland
Yes. Google's good here Christina Stacey <cstacey@portlandmaine.gov>
Maine

Garage demo & rebuild permits - 121 Holm Ave.

Wendy Marsh <wmarsh57@aol.com> Wed, Jul 12, 2017 at 2:51 PM
To: cstacey@portlandmaine.gov

Hi Chris,

Thank you so much for you attention in this matter. | understand your explanation. | am not sure what | will do
at this point, other than the demolition..Maybe this is a blessing in disguise. | have never been

able to use this building as a garage, so my car sits outside. This area would make a nice addition to the
back yard.

Would | be reimbursed for the building permit application fee?
My abutters are....

Ralph Martin
129 Holm Ave

Navy Oum
111 Holm Ave

El Pech and Vichhaka El
130 Taft Ave

Thank you again!
Wendy

————— Original Message-----
From: Christina Stacey <cstacey@portlandmaine.gov>
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